INDIAN INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, SHIBPUR
HOWRAH —-711 103 '

No: WD/SD/Elec./33 Date: 06.09.2016
NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that shifting of existing HT & LT connection from the
old Sub-station No-I to new Sub-Station will be done on 11" & 12" September 2016 (Sunday &
Monday). Due to this, the normal power supply will be interrupted from time to time throughout
the IIEST Campus during those two days.

All concerned are requested to kindly bear with the inconvenience and cooperate. It is also
requested not to run the AC Machines on the aforesaid days.
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(Prof. A. Bandyopadhyay)
Dean, IPM

Copy for information to:

1. All Deans and Heads of the Departments
- 2. Director’s Office : A

3. Executive  Engineer,  Howrah
Electrical Division, PWD

As planned they are requested to

4. Assistant Engineer, PWD (Elec.) arrange D.G sets to maintain normal
: power supply during 11" and 12®
5. SAE, PWD (Electrical) September 2016.

6. Assistant Engineer, PHED

7. SAE, PHED

8. Registrar

9. University Engineer

10. SAE, (Electrical), IIEST, Shibpur
11. Caretaker -

12. Institute’s Web-site



